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What work are we doing?  
This upgrade will accommodate the area's rapid 
growth as a residential, commercial, and shopping 
district.  

The improvements aim to enhance bus services, 
alleviate congestion, and optimize traffic flow and 
safety for all road users.  

This long-term project aims to ensure the reliability 
and efficiency of transportation while supporting 
future development of the area. 

Project update  
In our recent community notification about the 
Lane Cove Road and Waterloo Road intersection 
upgrade, we informed you of nightworks until late 
September 2023. 
 
To minimise disruption to traffic during peak 
hours, and to meet our target dates, we’ll be 
working over an extended weekend shift to install 
new water pipes under Waterloo Road.  

Weekend work schedule 
Work will start 8pm Friday 7 July to 5am Monday 
10 July 2023, weather permitting. 

Should this work not occur due to unforeseen 
circumstances like wet weather, the work will be 
rescheduled and will occur from 8pm Friday 14 
July to 5am Monday 17 July 2023. 

 

 

Where will the work be? 
Work will be along Waterloo Road, between 
Harvest Street and Lane Cove Road.  

Please refer to map overleaf for work locations.  

 

What are the weekend work effects? 
Two eastbound lanes on Waterloo Road, between 
Harvest Street and Lane Cove Road will be 
closed.   

Work will include saw cutting and jack hammering 
in the roadway to install the new water pipes.  

We’ll temporarily restore disturbed areas to allow 
for continued use. The road will be permanently 
restored at completion of all works.  

The exit driveway to 35-41 Waterloo Road will be 
closed during the work. Vehicles will be directed 
through the entry driveway to leave the property.  

Traffic controllers and signage will be in place to 
help guide pedestrians and motorists through the 
work areas.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

Travel times may be affected, so we thank you in 
advance for your patience during this essential 
work. 

 

 

 

 

Lane Cove Road and Waterloo Road 
Intersection, Macquarie Park 
 The intersection of Lane Cove Road and Waterloo Road at 
Macquarie Park is being upgraded.  

June 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumattagal people of the Dharug Nation as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and 
present.  
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Location of works 

 
Work continues on the Lane Cove Road and Waterloo Road Intersection 

 
 

 

Contact us 
 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 956 356  

 

MacParkcommunity@quickway.com.au 

 

nswroads.work/macpark 
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